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Dear Parents/carers,               Year 3 Visit to Bodenham Arboretum 
   
 
 
 

 

 
As part of next term’s topic on ‘Tribal Tales’, we have arranged an exciting visit for Year 3 to 
Boddenham Arboretum, Kidderminster.  
 
The visit will be on Wednesday 8th September, during the school day.  The activity booked will 
be a Stone Age themed Forest School.  This will involve making a mini Stonehenge, painting 
stones using natural dyes that they will make, cave building, fire lighting and much more. 
 
Please provide your child with a packed lunch in a throwaway carrier bag, (no glass bottles or 
fizzy drinks).  Those in receipt of Free School Meals will be provided with a school packed lunch. 
 
Your child will also need a waterproof coat and sensible footwear, as we will be outdoors for 
most of the visit and they may get a little muddy! 
 
The cost of this visit will be £15.00 per child, this covers the booked activities and transport.  
                                                    
As the school no longer takes cash payments, your child now has an online account where 
you give consent and make a payment. You will have previously received login details for 
your child’s account. Please contact the school office if you haven’t yet received this. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Year 3 Teachers 
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